TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessec 37243

May 23, 2019

Melvin J. Malone

Butler Snow LLP

The Pinnacle at Symphony Place
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600
Nashville, TN 37201

VIA E-MAIL and U.S. MAIL

RE:  Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company Regarding The
Production Costs and Other Pass-Throughs Rider, Docket No. 19-00010

Dear Mr. Malone:

To assist the Commission in its evaluation of the above-captioned Petition tiled January
16, 2019, it is requested that Tennessee-American Water Company provide a response to
the following:

1) Please explain and clarify the discrepancy in Total Water Sales for January 2018
as stated in the Company response to Consumer Advocate second data request
“TAW_R_CPADDR2 NUMO001 03152019” (967,520) versus the Total Water
Sales for January 2018 as stated in the Monthly Surveillance Report sent from
Tennessee American Water Company on April 12, 2018 (973,115).

It is requested that all responses be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. June 5, 2019. In
accordance with Commission rules, submit either (1) original and thirteen written copies
of your response or (1) original and four written copies and an electronic version. Should
you have any questions or need clarification regarding any requested item, please contact
me at (615) 770-6891.

Sincerely,
e L\vu/ s

Michelle Mairs, Deputy Director
Utilities Division
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